
SPMS Top Ten Record May 2015 Report 
 
Received files from Santa Barbara, April 11-12, 2015 on April 13, 2015.  
Final results are posted on http://www.SPMasterSwim.org and http://www.usms.org 
No records were recorded.  
 
Received files from Santa Clarita, May 17, 2015 on May 17, 2015. 
Final results are pending. 
 
In the process of training new admin officials for Santa Clarita and Santa Barbara. 
 
Kim Thornton 
topten@SPMasterSwim.org  

http://www.spmasterswim.org/
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